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The class of 1950’s inaugural issue
of The Seedling, a student newsletter
at Mont Alto, featured an Acers
emblem on the cover page.

Thanks to Diane Peterson Ritchey,
wife of the late William A. Ritchey
50, we know the Class of 1950 had
an Acers patch produced by The
Standard Pennant Company in Big
Run, PA—chenille wool leaf and
lettering on a felt keystone.

Rex McHail '50 donated this Forest
School patch that he designed in the
fall of his freshman year (1946) at
Mont Alto. Itis chenille wool on a felt
keystone and was produced by The
Standard Pennant Company in Big
Run, PA.

Diane Peterson Ritchey, wife of the
late William A. Ritchey '50, also
donated this patch. Note the slight
differences from the McHail patch,
such as the lettering and tree outline.
The patches were hand-sewn and
therefore had variations.

The hand-sewn wool patches (like
this one donated by Glenn Haney
'51) have two penciled numbers or
initials on back. One marking
indicates who did the embroidery and
the other indicates who finished the
patch (that is, stitched the
embroidered piece, the felt, and the
buckram backing together).

Temp Reynolds '54 donated this
wool patch that he purchased in his
freshman year (1950-51) at Mont
Alto.

Boyd Witherow '43, '48g donated this
felt-on-felt patch with tree, axe, leaf,
and cone appliqués and hand-
embroidered lettering. He thinks he
may have purchased this patch
during his grad school years, 1946-
48, at University Park.

Glenn Haney '51 donated this felt-on-
felt patch that is similar to
Witherow’s. It, too, was produced at
The Standard Pennant Co. but the
year is unknown.

The first page of the 1951 Sylvan
includes this artwork prepared by the
sister of Paul Shogren '51.
Presumably she used the Forest
School patch as a model.




Joe McNaney '55 put his patch on his
work jacket in 1951—a jacket worn
most recently by his grandson—and
did not remove it until donating it to
this collection.

This class of '54 patch was designed
by Rod Cobi '54 and donated by
Temp Reynolds ‘54. Itis wool
chenille and was also produced by
The Standard Pennant Company.

Earl Reinsel '56 donated this felt
patch to the Centennial Silent
Auction on behalf of Tau Phi Delta.
The School successfully bid on the
patch, acquiring it for this collection.
Also made at The Standard Pennant
Co., this patch, like McNaney’s, has
a ragged trim.

Charles Abbey ‘59 donated this
patch made by The Standard
Pennant Co. and purchased “at Mont
Alto around October 1955 and
probably worn through graduation in
1959.” Itis similar to the patches
donated by Witherow and Haney with
one key exception: the embroidered
words are Forestry School instead of
Forest School.

Charles Engle '59 donated this patch
that he “probably purchased at Mont
Alto in 1955.” It has the words
Forestry School, as does classmate
Abbey’s patch. But Engle’s patch is
cotton canvas and there is no
manufacturer’s label on back.

Karl Lutz '78 donated this patch of
cotton twill with automated
embroidered lettering and design.
The wording here is also Forestry
School. Where this patch was
produced is also unknown as there is
no manufacturer label on back.

Bob Baldwin '57, using an original
patch donated by Paul DeBald '57,
tracked down the original
manufacturer (The Standard Pennant
Co.) and had replica felt patches
made (like the one shown here) for
their 50™ reunion in 2007.
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